
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th meeting of the Coordinated Supervision Committee 

31 May 2021, Remote 

Summary 

The Coordinated Supervision Committee (“the Committee”) met on 31 May 2021 online.  

IMI 

The Committee discussed the preparation of a list of contact details of the competent data protection 

supervisory authorities on IMI that will be published in the Committee’s section of the EDPB website. 

The Committee also received from the Secretariat an oral report of aspects of IMI relevant to its 

supervision and data subject rights, based on the information received from the Committee members. 

This information will serve for the preparation of a report with recommendations on how to facilitate 

the exercise by data subject of their rights in relation to the processing of their personal data in IMI.  

Eurojust related issues  

The Committee discussed some proposals made by Eurojust and Europol on cooperation and 

exchange of information between supervisory and law enforcement authorities in cases of data 

breaches in the area of cybercrime. The Committee also received an oral report on the meeting held 

with Eurojust representatives to obtain information on the Eurojust Counter-Terrorism Register. The 

Committee examined the secure communication channels used between national authorities and 

Eurojust to exchange data.  

European Public Prosecutor’s Office (EPPO) 

The Committee members received presentations from an academic and the EPPO DPO on data 

protection aspects of the EPPO, which enters into operation on 1 June 2021. The discussions 

addressed the interplay between the regulations applicable to the EPPO’s processing of data and the 

controllership over it. The Committee also discussed the next steps to be taken on the supervision of 

the EPPO at European and national levels.  

Organisation of the work of the CSC 

The Committee discussed its internal functioning. The Committee also noted the high number of 

additional EU agencies and information systems that will fall under the CSC’s purview this year and in 

2022 and launched its reflection on how to organise its working methods and meetings to cover them 

effectively.   


